
 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP 
 As the grace of the Lord Jesus spreads, 

more and more people will join in thanksgiving. 

I give thanks to you, loving God, with my whole heart, 

together with all heavenly beings, I sing your praises. 

  

We do not focus on things we can see, which are temporary, 

we lock on to those unseen things which are eternal. 

God will fulfil the purpose for my life, 

for the Lord’s steadfast love endures forever. 

 

 PRAYER OF APPROACH 
 Holy, holy, holy are you, Cup and Spring of the universe! 

Most generous are you, best Friend the earth has ever had! 

Wonderful are you, sole Parent of the Christian family! 

Glorious are you, Source and Strength of abounding grace! 

Glorious are you, God of our Saviour Christ! 

  

As we your children assemble in this humble temple,  

flow into us with your own robust Spirit, 

that we may rise above trivial concerns and petty attitudes, 

and enter into the ennobling fellowship of the household of God. 

 In the name of Christ Jesus, our Brother and Lord. 

Amen! 

                                      Bruce Prewer………. Used with Permission 

 

 Welcome to Seacliff Uniting Church!                                                                                            
If you are new to the area, visiting friends or family, or on a holiday, to you we extend a 

warm welcome, and invite you to share fully in worship and fellowship.                                 
Our Minister is Peter Moss  8381 2943                                                    
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      This Week at Seacliff  
Big Book Sale                                                            10, 11th June  
Women’s Night Fellowship             7.30pm Wed 13th June  
                  

                                  What’s  News 
Same Gender Marriage Proposals 
Ministry leaders and congregations are invited to join the 
Moderator, Sue Ellis for a listening forum to discuss the marriage 
and same gender marriage proposal/report released by 
Assembly. 
 This will be a respectful, pastoral space where we can listen 
together. 
 The Community Outreach Mission Network will be hosting one of 
these events on Tuesday 12th June 2-3:30pm at The Corner UC 
 There will also be a number of other Listening Forum’s 
happening throughout SA so if this time and location isn’t 
convenient, feel free to attend any of the other ones being held. 
                                                                                             Peter 
 WOMENS NIGHT FELLOWSHIP 

Our next meeting is a film night on Wednesday, 13th June, 2018, 
at 7:30 pm. We are hoping to see a film we would have enjoyed 
in our earlier years and as it is over 1 ½ hours long the Executive 
group decided to make our meeting very short and we will not 
have Devotions.  The blue group are on duty. 
                                 
 We remind you that our second June meeting will be our Mid 
Year Dinner, on June 27th and if you are not at the meeting on 
Wednesday night we ask that you let Ruth know if you are 
attending the dinner as she needs to have the numbers for the 
Marion Sports Club which is where we will be going for our meal 
at 6:30pm.  Looking forward to seeing you on 
!3th.                                                                                      Von 

 
David and Mary Greig contact details  
David and Mary Greig now have a new address: Villa 116, 
Townsend Park, 28 King George Ave, Hove. 5048.  
Our mobile number is 0418895560 and emails will remain the 
same, but the landline is unavailable until further notice. 
                                                                                           David 



 
Cogs n Coffee  
To help Bob Heywood celebrate his birthday, a dozen members 
of Cogs n Coffee rode through the Onkaparinga reserve and 
ended up at Moana for our customary coffee at the blue water 
cafe. 
Next week’s ride is the 9.06am train to Seaford for a ride to 
Willunga. 
                                                                                              Brian.         
Men’s Dinner for June 
The next Men’s Dinner evening is set for Wednesday 20th June 
with the venue the Victoria hotel, O’Halloran Hill, Main South 
Road. Meet at 6.30pm for 7pm start. For information or transport, 
contact Dene Goldsack on 8296 1046.  
                                                                                              Dene 

                              
Craft Fair October 2018 

Is your interest in pot plants?   
Would you be interested in contributing some plants to our Craft 
Fair?  Now would be a good time to start developing some plants 
which would be suitable for Christmas gifts at the Fair, eg red and 
white petunias, poinsettia  etc.  
   
Is your interest in sewing? 
Would you consider making some Christmas tree decorations, or 
Christmas gifts, or Christmas table decorations? 
 
Now would be an excellent time to start your projects sitting in the 
sun streaming through our windows on these cooler days.      I 
encourage you all to be part of making this day sharing your 
creativity no matter how small or big, and helping to make this 
Christmas Fair bright, cheery and successful. 
   
Further information can be obtained from Heather Gepp, Josie 
Keavy, Libby Dixon and Maureen Howland. 
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Worship Leader for Today:  Rev Peter Moss                            
Lectionary for Today: Pentecost 3: 10th June:  1 Sm 8:4-11,        

Ps 138 , 2 Cor 4:13-5:1 , Mk 3:20-35.  

 Reminder for Stewards 17.6.2018                                                     
Dave Rickard           Richard Lane 

Church Office Information 
Open Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 

 8296 1517 

Email:  seacliffuc-churchoffice@adam.com.au                                     
Website:  www.seacliffuc.org 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to.  
deandixon7@bigpond.co
m  and seacliffuc- 
churchoffice @adam.com.au  
by 9.30am on Wednesdays. If 
you do not have access to email, 
please phone or call in at the 
church office and it will be  
forwarded for you.  

 

Contact Details – Peter Moss 

Peter is at the office in Wheatland 
House - Tuesdays, Fridays, and 
usually Wednesday or Thursday 
mornings; Office : 8296 1517. If 
he's not in the office, you are 
welcome to ring him at home and 
leave a message if he's not there. 
Home : 8381 2943  Email: 
peter.moss.534@gmail.com 

Welcome to our Church.                                                                           
There are a few things you need to know especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an emergency 
evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns under the Pine Tree.            
St John First Aid Kit - on top of the pigeon holes up from the ramp. 
Toilets are available through the door front right of the Worship Area 
or out through the turn around point on the ramp.                                     
Morning tea is held after the service – we hope you will join with us. 
Children normally leave for the children’s programme after the 
children’s talk during the Service. More information  is available from 
the Steward’s Table and displays scattered around “The Middle Hall”. 
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